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online seminar that hunters that draw either a bighorn sheep ewe or a mountain goat tag must 

watch prior to receiving their tag in the mail.  This mandatory seminar should help hunters 

accurately identify these game species, and the course may be taken at any time or date after 

notification of being drawn.  Upon completion, their tag will be mailed to them. 

Opening this NAC allows the Department to address a process improvement to harvest reporting 

as well.  A common complaint from hunters that must have their harvest physically inspected is 

that they must also complete a questionnaire and submit it after answering many of the same 

questions in person during the physical inspection.  Due to improvements in our licensing 

software, the Department can capture the data from the harvest questionnaire and enter it at the 

time of the physical inspection and remove the need for, and confusion from, requiring hunters to 

submit a questionnaire subsequent to the physical inspection. 

Finally, the Department proposes eliminating the requirement for hunters to physically check 

harvested bighorn sheep ewes with Department personnel.  The data collected during a physical 

inspection does not warrant the imposition on hunters and the elimination of the inspection will 

reduce work load on personnel. 

Recommendation: 

The Department recommends that the Commission VOTE TO ADOPT THE LANGUAGE IN 

COMMISSION GENERAL REGULATION 478, PENDING LEGISLATIVE 

COMMISSION APPROVAL. 
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